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Deltek
2291 Wood Oak Drive
Herndon, VA 20171

RE: Public Records Request

We write in response to your October 8, 2015 request for information pursuant to the
Rhode Island Access to Public Records Act (APRA). Your specific request is noted
below along with our corresponding response.

Heilo. 1 am writing in regards to the ERSRI pension administration solution. In 2014 we
sibmitted a records reguest for the contract for the provision of ERSRIs pension benefits
administration system and were provided with the system license agreement with Complete
Buginess Sotutions, Inc. (CBSI) that was signed on 2/9/2000. However, I have recently
Jound a request for proposals for an SaaS Pension Administration Solution that was released
in June 2017 (2017-001). Can_you provide clarifying information regarding the relation of the
license agreement and the 2011 RVP? Did the 2011 REP replace the previous license
agreement? 1f so, I would like fo request contract award documents for RFP 2017-001.

Enclosed please find documents responsive to vour request. Please be advised that
information deemed to be privileged and confidential has been redacted from the
contract pursuant to RIGL §38-2-2(4)(A)(IT)(B). If you contend you have been denied
access to public records, pursuant to RIGL §38-2-8, you may appeal this decision to
Frank J. Karpinski, Executive Director of the Employees” Retirement System of Rhode
Island, 50 Service Avenue, 2™ Floor, Warwick, RI 02886. You may also file a complaint
with the Department of the Attorney General, 150 South Main Strect, Providence, RI
02903 or the Rhode Island Superior Court of the county where the records are
maintained.

Additional information regarding the Access to Public Records Act may be found at
hups S www.rag.gov/civil/ opengovernnient.

Thank you for your interest in keeping government open and accountable to the public.
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Ga}leé lﬁambro-Martin, Esq.

Public Rg‘"cc;)rds Officer
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